
Kenneth Graham - NOAA Federal


From: Kenneth Graham - NOAA Federal


Sent: Monday, September 9, 2019 6:33 AM


To: Dennis Feltgen


Subject: Fwd: Hurricane Dorian forecast


FYI


---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Tim Noble < >


Date: Sun, Sep 8, 2019 at 8:59 PM


Subject: Hurricane Dorian forecast


To: <kenneth.graham@noaa.gov>


Dear Director Graham:


I represent the analytical arm of a large northeast utility. I wanted to let you know that the functions under my control will


no longer be using your forecasts to make decisions because, frankly, I no longer consider your agency to be credible. I


don't need to elaborate: you know what you did, and you know why you did it.


Thank you for your role in undermining your forecasters, the truth and the mission of NOAA in defense of our evil dolt of a


president.


I sincerely hope that you and everyone else complicit in defending this garbage is preparing a resume for 2021 .


Meanwhile, I will do my best to see each and every one of you fired, discredited and rendered unemployable. That is a


promise.


Sincerely,


Tim Noble


MS MEd


--

Kenneth Graham, WX4KEG


National Hurricane Center


www.nhc.noaa.gov
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